
  

Friday 5th November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Friday 19th November, Holmleigh will be taking part in the BBC 

Children in Need campaign. If children are happy to, they can come to 

school in or with their pyjamas, with a donation of £1. 

 

Due to the cold weather, we are asking children to cover up and keep warm 

by wearing something underneath their pyjamas (if they choose to wear 

them to school). 

 

The money we raise will make a huge difference to the lives of children 

right here in the UK.  

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Miss Boateng 
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